
Dear Parents/Carers ,

We have had another good week in school, and our overall attendance is the same as last week, 
however we have slipped down from 1 green class to an amber class and 3 pink classes  instead.  We 
have just under 2 weeks left of the first half term, so I am hoping that we can get back to green next 
week and for the last week too! 

We are hoping to have a virtual parents evening next week, so we will be able to talk more about your 
child’s personal attendance then. Please make sure that you respond to the class dojo sent out by 
your child’s class teacher about a virtual appointment.

Don’t forget that the raffle will be drawn a week on Thursday (last day of term- 22nd Oct), there will 
be a family prize for EYFS/KS1 and KS2. So the more entries you have the better chance of winning 
you have.  To get your entries all you have to do is come to school everyday and be on time, and I 
know we can all do that!

Whole School Attendance:
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100% Attendance-

100% Punctuality-

Please check classdojo for the certificate and green jumper winners!

Let’s keep going and working together to make our attendance and punctuality the very best that it can 
be!

Attend and Achieve!

If a school can improve attendance by 1%, they will see a 5-6% improvement in 
attainment. (DFE)

Please help us and your child by ensuring their attendance remains above 95%, allowing 
them to achieve their potential.
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